
Join the Center for Holocaust Awareness and Information (CHAI) 
for a virtual discussion with the director and producer 

of The Starfish as we commemorate 
INTERNATIONAL HOLOCAUST REMEMBRANCE DAY.

The StarfishThe Starfish is the true story of a 
German-Jewish boy whose life was 
forever altered at the age of 10, when 
his parents sent him and his two older 
sisters to live with non-Jewish families 
in Sweden to escape Nazi persecution. 
After living in Sweden for two years, 
Herb Gildin and his sisters journeyed 
across Russia and the Pacific to be 

reunited with their parents as refugees 
in America. Focused on building his 
lighting business rather than dwelling 
on the past, decades went by before 
Herb told his wife and children about his 
childhood, resulting in one last journey 
back to Sweden to attempt to reunite 
with the remaining family members who 
had taken him in 60 years earlier.
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Join us on Thursday, January 27 at 7:00pm for a virtual 
film discussion with Tyler Gildin, grandson of Herb 
Gildin and director and producer of The Starfish.

The Starfish is available to stream January 23-27, 2022.

This event is free and open to the public but you must register in advance.
(A confirmation email will be sent to you in advance to 

access the film and Zoom discussion)

» CLICK HERE TO REGISTER 

For questions or additional assistance, please contact Alyssa Bourgeois
at abourgeois@jewishrochester.org or 585.241.8637.

More information available at www.jewishrochester.org/events

https://jewishfederationofgreaterroche.regfox.com/ihrd-2022

